Memorandum

Date: January 20, 2023

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County
of Santa Barbara

From: Leslie Wells, Public Works Deputy Directo

Subject: Continue ltem Request, File No. 23-00090,
Agreement for Services of Independent Contractor with Padre
Associates Inc. for environmental services and Amendment No. 2 to
the Professional Services Agreement with Geosyntec Consultants Inc.
for geotechnical evaluations at the Tajiguas Landfill

cc: Scott D. McGolpin, Public Works Director

The Public Works Department requests to continue item A-24 from the January
24, 2023 board date to the February 28, 2023 board date due to the need to
evaluate a technical issue.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-882-3605.

Thank you



